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Home Challenge   
  

Think of something generous that 
you could do that would make 

someone happy. Then do it. 
 

 Design and make a colourful bird 
or fruit to represent your 

generosity and take it to school to 
hang on our generositree.  

Survey 

Please complete our short survey 

about the school at 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/

QBD06Z/   This will provide an early 

opportunity for you to share your 

views about the school’s strengths 

and areas to develop.  

 

 

 

School Clubs  

Clubs for Terms 1 & 2 will be starting week commencing the 

20th September, details are attached.  These clubs are 

currently only available for Squirrel, Otter and Fox Class.  

Please return the form as soon as possible next week and if 

there is a cost this will be added to ParentPay for you.  If any 

club is oversubscribed then names will be picked at random. 

If you have any questions regarding clubs then please speak to 

Mrs Tranter, 

New School Year 

On behalf of the whole school community I would like to 

warmly welcome you back to the new school year. I hope that 

you had an enjoyable summer holiday. The children have 

certainly had lots of exciting stories to share! The teachers and 

staff have all been busy making sure the classrooms are set up 

for fantastic learning experiences this year and it has been 

wonderful to see the children settling in so positively and 

enjoying spending time playing with their friends from all the 

classes across the school.   

A special welcome to all our new children and families.  It was 

lovely to see so many children come into school with big 

smiles, looking smart and ready for new learning adventures 

and opportunities.  

We also welcome back Miss Collins who is teaching Fox class.   

I am extremely honoured to take up my new post as Head 

Teacher of Ubley Primary School this week and am very 

excited about the challenge of leading this wonderful school. I 

am very much looking forward to getting to know your 

children, celebrating their achievements working with the 

staff, children, parents, the Governors, the church, the 

Lighthouse Schools Partnership and the whole community to 

build on the previous achievements of the school.  

Ian Harvey  

Headteacher  

 

Ian Harvey  

 

 

 

This term we will be focussing 

in school on the value 

GENEROSITY 
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